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August 1, 1956

Mr. Emery Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Emery:

We are enclosing a copy of a letter addressed to this office
by the Berger, Briggs & Company relative to the bond of C. M. Page
and J. L. Davis which is self-explanatory. The letter indicates
that the well, which was formerly operated by Page and Davis, has
now been sold to Melborne Petroleum Corporation, and that it is at
present a producing well. I believe that you indicated in a
telephone conversation with representatives of this office last
week that the file on the above-mentioned well does not indicate
any change in ownership.

I will appreciate it if you will check into the matter further
to determine whether or not this well is presently a producing well
and by whom it is being operated. It may be that all we will need
in order to release the Page and Davis bond is Form C-110 showing
the change of ownership. We will delay our reply to Berger, Briggs
& Company until we hear from you.

Yours very truly, /7
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